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SUBJECT: Allocation of Program Year 2016 Rapid Response Funds

The following Rapid Response allocations are being made in response to each area’s
identified shortfall of funds for ongoing delivery of dislocated worker services due to

projected layoffs and anticipated closures.

Allocations are effective July 1, 2016 and October 1, 2016 as indicated below:

RAPD SESEONI FONDS | bt | liies o ke
REGION
One $ 10,000 $ - $ 10,000
Two $ 45,000 $ 75,000 $ 120,000
Three $ 50,000 $ 75,000 $ 125,000
Four $ 10,000 $ 20,000 $ 30,000
Five $ 20,000 | $ $ 20,000
Six $ 15,000 $ 30,000 $ 45,000
TOTAL $ 150,000 $ 200,000 $ 350,000

Questions regarding Rapid Response allocations may be directed to Gail Richardson at

(208) 332-3570, ext. 4155,
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